Election Notice:

Wayne County Election Superintendent Tammy K. Thornton will conduct a mandated Risk Limiting Audit on the November 3, 2020 Election.  The audit will begin at 9:00 a.m. on November 13, 2020 in the Wayne County Commissioners meeting room located at 341 East Walnut Street, Jesup, Georgia 31546.  This audit will continue until it is completed.  If you have any questions concerning this matter, please call (912) 427-5940.
Tammy K. Thornton

Election Superintendent  

